
 

 

Aloha Class of 2033 ʻOhana! 

The Hoʻolauleʻa Committee is looking for a grade level chair to assist with the 
planning of this year’s virtual Hoʻolauleʻa.  Our Ho'olaule'a event this school 
year will be held virtually over a period of three weekends beginning on 
February 27, 2021.  

There are a couple of areas in which our Hoʻolauleʻa Committee is seeking 
assistance: 

1. Assisting with finalizing coordination of food vendors to provide 
fundraising opportunities for this event.  
 

 Introductory meetings have been held with several local vendors, 
however, final coordination and confirmation is needed to 
determine dates/times for each vendor to provide their products 
and services.  
 

 If a particular grade level has their own contacts that they would 
like to add to our list we are more than happy to have those as 
well. 
 

2. Silent Auction - Having a few grade level classes add items or combined 
donations and/or services to sell online during the event. 

If you are interested in being our Hoʻolauleʻa Grade Level Chair, please email 
us as soon as possible so we can forward your contact information to the 
Hoʻolauleʻa Committee. 

  

Mahalo! 

Cindi, Cat, and Kaiewa 
imua2033@kskatp.org 


